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Please not move HB 2659 forward.  We need Climate-Friendly and Equitable 

Communities now.  To do so we urgently need to tackle climate equity and housing 

issues.   This bill will repeal and delay meaningful action on these issues. 

 

Please oppose HB 2659. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sheila Dooley 

Mosier, Oregon 

 

 


